
Thank you for letting me comment on this issue. 

 I am contacting you regarding bill 941,it concerns me greatly that the sponsors of this bill,are 

trying to push this bill through with very minimal public testimony. the only reason that I can 

see for going forward on this bill in this manner,is that they don't believe that the people of the 

state Oregon actually want this legislation. Any lawmaker that is unwilling to ascertain the will 

of the people that they are supposed to represent before forcing legislation upon them has,in 

my opinion,demonstrated that they are either unwilling or unable to represent their respective 

constituencies in any sort of good faith.            Thankyou for taking the time to consider my 

input.             Sincerely.        Jon golden 

 


